...December 4, 2020...

A special Board meeting of the Board of Trustees for the Charter Township of Calumet was held
at the Township office on December 4, 2020.

Attending were: Supervisor Tim Gasperich, Treasurer Fay Mattson, Clerk Beth Salmela,
Trustees, David Yeo and Jeffrey West

Absent: Tom Helppi and Paul Lehto

Guests: None

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Supervisor Gasperich called the meeting to order at 10:00 p.m.

NEW BUSINESS:

The Planning Commission gave their recommendation on ordinance 43 to the Board. The

ordinance would amend section 3.10 of the Calumet Township Zoning Ordinance to permit
recreational marijuana in M-1 districts.

The Board had their first reading of Ordinance #45 which allows for the issuance of Township
operating licenses to State Licensed Marihuana Microbusinesses and repeals ordinance #42.

Motion by Trustee Yeo and supported by Clerk Salmela to accept a resolution to collect school
taxes for Lake Linden Schools.

Voice Vote:

Yeas: 5

Nays: 0.

Motion by Treasurer Mattson and supported by Clerk Salmela to adjourn at 10:15.
Carried 5 0.

Timothy Gasperich, Supervisor Beth Salmela, Clerk



